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This bill is a direct assault on parental choice. In the advent of our technological age 

where education can be administered and taught using many different modalities the 

public school system actively seeks to undermine the education of the children with 

the false narrative that our children are their priority. Straight up, it's a lie!  

 

I urge a no vote on this bill. It is for the children we will continue to fight for everyday 

as we engage in this battle against legislation that would take away a parents rights 

to seek and to give their children the education of their choosing.  Enough with the 

roadblocks!  Enough with this kind legislation that would undermine families in our  

communities and hinders the education of all of our children.  

 

 

 

 


